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Arafura Resources Limited (ASX:ARU) (“Arafura” or the “Company”) would like to apologise for the 

technical difficulties experienced during the  Nolans Project Update and Q&A Live Webcast session that took 

place Tuesday 25th May 2021 at 10am Australian Western Standard Time (AWST). 

Our service provider has confirmed the issue has been resolved and the Webcast has been rescheduled to 

Monday 31 May 2021 at 10am Australian Western Standard Time (AWST).  

For those who pre-registered to the original event, you will not need to re-register and an updated link will be 

emailed to you in the coming days. 

For those who had not pre-registered and would like to attend the rescheduled Webcast, please register using 

this link: https://services.choruscall.com.au/webcast/arl-210525.html. 
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For further information contact: 

Gavin Lockyer 

Managing Director 

+61 8 6370 2800 

Media Enquiries: 

Luke Forrestal 

Media & Capital Partners 

+61 411 479 144 

Authorised by: 

Catherine Huynh 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 

http://www.arultd.com/
mailto:arafura@arultd.com
https://services.choruscall.com.au/webcast/arl-210525.html

